
NEWS RELEASE: July 15, 2011 
 

McDaniel Lake Bridge status update presentation Monday 
 
The Greene County Highway Department will present a status update on the McDaniel 
Lake Bridge to the Greene County Commission at the commission session Monday, July 
18, 9:30 a.m. in the Historic Courthouse, Room 212, 940 Boonville, Springfield.  
 
The report will include a review of public feedback received at the April 12 public open 
house, and information from the Ebenezer Fire Protection District and other agencies 
affected by the bridge closure. The Highway Department will also brief the commission 
on its efforts to refine cost estimates for the proposed alternatives, related funding issues 
and possible sources for outside funding. 
 
Monday’s status update is for informational purposes only, with no Commission action 
requested. The Highway Department does not expect to make any recommendations on 
the future of McDaniel Lake Bridge until winter, 2011. 
 
For more information, contact Duffy Mooney, Greene County Highway Department 
Assistant Administrator, at 417-831-3591; or Jenny Fillmer Edwards, Greene County 
Public Information Officer, at 417-829-6019 or 417-224-5510. 
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